CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 222
CHELAN COUNTY, WASHINGTON

NOTICE OF BUDGET EXTENSION HEARING

Notice is hereby given that Cashmere School District No. 222 is requesting a
revision to the General Fund Budget, the Debt Service Fund Budget, and the
Transportation Fund Budget. The budget extension hearing will be in
conjunction with the regular board meeting held on June 22", 2020 at 7:00
pm. Due to COVID-19 (Stay Home, Stay Safe Mandate) this meeting will be
available to our Board of Directors and community members via video
conferencing. Any person may attend this meeting and be heard as for or
against any part of the request. If you would like to attend this meeting via
phone or computer, please contact Carmen Ibarra prior to 2:00 pm on
Monday, June 22", '

CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 222

CHELAN CO/Y, WASHINGTON

Superintendent and Se{:retary to the Board of Directors




